

Newsletter from the 3rd Scandinavian TCM Congress 1st - 4th September 2011

Dear Colleagues of Classic and Traditional Chinese Medicine,

The Danish summer is at its best right now with sunshine, blue skies and the beautiful warm and white summer nights. There is no place better to be than in Denmark at the moment.

But whether or not you are so lucky as to spend your summer holidays in Denmark this year - we at the Scandinavian TCM Congress wish you all the best for your holidays. And cheer up! Next year the Scandinavian TCM Congress takes place once again in Slettestrand, and you have the opportunity to come back to this beautiful and exceptional part of the world.

Personally, I will spend my summer holidays in Denmark and plan to spend my time at the beach doing my best to learn by heart all the great Chinese herbs and herb formulars.

With this short newsletter we wish to remind you to mark your calendar for the 3rd Scandinavian TCM Congress in Denmark 1st - 4th September 2011. Already, we are booking great national and international teachers for this congress with the title: "Chinese Medicine and the Fertile Soul: Childhood, Nourishment and Long Life". And we look forward to welcoming you and your colleagues in our big Scandinavian TCM Family!

The Nyaru Menteng Centre at Borneo

During the last congress Pia Lykke Bertelsen from Nanoko exhibited her products made from raw cow milk - the Vilact skin creme. forward. She offered a present to the congress i.e. the book "From the forest kindergarden to FREEDOM" which she has written in collaboration with Lone Dröscher Nielsen from the Nyaru Menteng Centre at Borneo.

After reading the book, we at the congress decided to adopt Nita - a small orangutan girl at the age of three. We wanted to show our respect and support the people at the centre, who are working hard to bring health to the Borneo orangutans, which are threatened with extinction. Just as we help people with Chinese Medicin to find balance with good health and the Yin/Yang energies!

You can read more about the project here: $\underline{\text{http://www.orangutang.dk/Bos/lone/lone.htm}}$



The Scandinavian TCM Congress 2011

Just after the summer holidays we will come back with more congress news for you including more specific information and an introduction of the congress teachers for the 2011 congress.

YouTube Podcasts:

If you would like to watch the lecturers from the latest congress in 2009 it is still possible to find this by looking $\underline{\text{here...}}$

Photo Impressions - The 2nd Scandinavian TCM Congress 2009

You may also take a at the website gallery, which holds many beautiful photos by our congress photographer Trine Mikkelsen www.light4you.dk -Watch the photos here...

Facebook

Please join our Facebook group here....

We look forward to seeeing you again at the next Scandinavian TCM Congress, connecting practitioners of Chinese Medicine from all over the world. Inspiration and networking are the keywords!

A spiritual congress where good spirits meet!

Congress Greetings,

Marian Nielsen Joos Director



Homepage: www.tcm-lectures.com
DK-Phone: (+45) 21 84 30 00

www.tcm-kongres.dk